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EXCHANGE OF LETTERS CONSTITUTING AN AGREEMENT 1 
BETWEEN THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA AND 
PAKISTAN RELATING TO CRIMINAL INVESTIGATIONS: 
PROCEDURES FOR MUTUAL ASSISTANCE IN THE ADMIN 
ISTRATION OF JUSTICE IN CONNECTION WITH THE 
McDONNELL DOUGLAS CORPORATION MATTER

I

EMBASSY OF PAKISTAN 
WASHINGTON, D.C.
Ambassador of Pakistan

January 6, 1978
No. SS/D-4/2/77

Dear Mr. Assistant Attorney General,

I have the honour to refer to the Agreement on Procedures for Mutual 
Assistance between Law Enforcement Agencies of the United States and 
Pakistan, signed in Washington on 9th September 19772 in connection with matters 
relating to the Lockheed Aircraft Corporation and The Boeing Company. In 
accordance with the provisions of paragraph 13 of the aforementioned Agreement, 
the Ministry of Interior, Government of Pakistan, requests that the operation of 
the Agreement be extended to include alleged illicit acts pertaining to the sales 
activities in Pakistan of the McDonnell Douglas Corporation and its subsidiaries 
and affiliates.

2. The Ministry of Interior, Government of Pakistan, undertakes to exchange 
information relating to the McDonnell Douglas Corporation under the same terms 
and conditions as those contained in the aforementioned Agreement.

Please accept assurances of my highest consideration. 

Sincerely,

[Signed]
SAHABZADA YAQUB-KHAN

Mr. Benjamin R. Civiletti 
Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division
United States Department of Justice 
Washington, D.C.

1 Came into force on 10 January 1978 by the exchange of the said letters.
2 United Nations, Treaty Series, vol. 1085, p. 39.
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II

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 
WASHINGTON

Assistant Attorney General 
Criminal Division

January 10, 1978 
Dear Mr. Ambassador:

I have the honor to refer to your letter of January 6, 1978, which states in 
pertinent part as follows:

[See letter /]

This letter of reply concerning the proposed extension of the Agreement of 
September 9, 1977, so as to include the activities of the McDonnell Douglas 
Corporation, as requested in your above-mentioned letter of January 6, 1978, 
constitutes an Agreement between the Ministry of Interior, Government of 
Pakistan, and the United States Department of Justice effective this date.

Please accept the renewed assurances of my highest consideration. 
Very truly yours,

[Signed]
JOHN C. KEENEY

Acting Assistant Attorney General
Criminal Division

His Excellency Sahabzada Yaqub-Khan 
Ambassador of Pakistan 
Washington, D.C.
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